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To:
Subject:

Derrick English <denglish86@hotmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:38 PM
secretary < secretary@ CFTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hi,

I recognize the importance of regulation that strengthens industry oversight. I agree with policing
and regulating the industry. However, I do not agree with policies that might clearly disadvantage
firms in the United States which in turn disadvantage me as well.

Thank You,

Derrick English
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